Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 29 January 2024 14:00 **To:** Joanne Sheldon

Subject: Reminder Beehive dates for next term open tomorrow at 7.30am

Dear Parents

Reminder - Beehive dates for next term open tomorrow at 7.30am

A gentle reminder that Term 4's Beehive dates go live tomorrow, Tuesday 30th January.

If you pay by a tax-free government scheme and your balance with us is not in credit, you will need to email beehive@bishops-down.kent.sch.uk to inform us of the total amount being transferred, and how you wish this to be split if you have more than one child. We will respond to these in order. Please be specific about the sessions you require e.g. "every Tuesday 2 hours with tea", rather than "my usual", as we cannot remember every child's sessions.

If Beehive Club is full when trying to book on Gateway, please send Beehive an email as we run a waiting list.

Thank you Claire



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU
Tel: 01892 520114
www.bishopsdownprimary.org